
Some reasons for allowing teachers, for this year only, to communicate with parents at 
any mutually agreeable time and not during a specifically scheduled parent-teacher 
conference time frame.  
 
Many teachers have noted that they have had extensive communication with parents 
during the remote learning period, above and beyond the norm. 
 
Some teachers have reported concerns about conducting parent-teacher conferences 
from home in the evening including a lack of confidentiality (others in the home being 
within earshot) and an inability to secure child care in the evening during this COVID-19 
crisis. 
 


